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T270/T370 Treadle Valve Loose Compression Fittings 

Author:  8/19/2019 

Title  Recall19KWD: 

Search Words  

Bulletin No.  19KWD 

What’s New 
Abstract 

Safety Recall -- Interim Notification – Certain compression fittings on the brake treadle 
valve may have not received appropriate torque. A brake application air supply hose 
may separate from the brake treadle valve, diminishing vehicle braking capability, 
increasing the risk of a crash and injury. 

Supplier  
 

Dynacraft 

Description Recall 1BRecall19KWD: 19KWD T270/T370 Treadle Valve Loose Compression Fittings 

Release Date  

Introduction Kenworth Truck Company has determined that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle 
safety, exists in certain T270 and T370 chassis manufactured between July 19, 2019 
and August 1, 2019. 

Situation 123 chassis (118 U.S. and 5 Canada) T270 and T370 built from 07/19/2019 through 
08/01/2019 equipped with air brakes. 
This bulletin will be updated after a repair path is available. 

Resolution  

It is a violation of Federal law for a dealer to sell or lease new vehicles covered by this recall until the defect 
or noncompliance has been corrected. 

Attachments Dealer\Chassis List 
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